

Office of the Provost, Boys Hostels

25th June, 2025

HOSTEL RE-OPENING NOTICE 2025-26

(For Re- Admission Boarders)

Dear Boarders of Boys & Girls Hostels,

This is to inform you that, in accordance with the University's decision to start the classes for the academic year 2025–26 from 7th July 2025 for NCTE Courses & from 15thJuly 2025 for all other courses, the hostels will reopen for re-admission students (i.e., boarders of Boys and Girls Hostels who were allotted hostel accommodation during the academic year 2024-25) as per the following schedule:

- * 5th July to 15th July 2025 for NCTE and Ph.D. courses
- * 12^{th} July to 22^{nd} July 2025 for all other courses

Eligible Boarders are hereby informed to join the hostels as per the given schedule, otherwise their seats will be cancelled and allotted to other eligible students.

Hostel re-admission forms may be obtained from the Warden office of the respective hostels. No extensions will be granted for joining the hostels after the last date under any circumstances.

Provost (Girls Hostels)

Provost (Boys Hostels)

Copy to:

- 1. O/o VC & Registrar
- 2. O/o DSW/Proctor/Dean Academics/Director, Admissions
- 3. The Dean/Head/Director/Principal of all Schools/Departments.
- 4. Director CIT with a request to upload on University Website.
- 5. All Sr. Wardens, Wardens, Caretakers of Boys & Girls Hostels.
- 6. Concerned file